Wounded Warrior Project 4899 Belfort Road, Suite 300 Jacksonville, Florida 32256

904.296.7350

F 904.296.7347



August 14, 2013

David Williams Texas Assoc. Of Emergency Vehicle Technicians 2426 Robertson Dr Abilene, TX 79606-2828

Dear David Williams,

On behalf of Wounded Warrior Project <sup>TM</sup> and the warriors we proudly serve, I would like to extend my heartfelt thank you for your recent gift of \$6,023.00 on 08/06/2013.

Your commitment to supporting our nation's heroes is sincerely appreciated. You are a great partner in our mission to honor and empower wounded warriors.

Each year, Wounded Warrior Project continues to advance our mission with the support of patriots like you. Through such programs as TRACK, Soldier Ride, Project Odyssey, and Family Caregiver Retreats, we have seen many lives changed for the better. I invite you to visit our website, woundedwarriorproject.org to keep up with the work you make possible. You will be inspired as you meet our warriors and read the latest news about Wounded Warrior Project's programs and advocacy.

The goal of Wounded Warrior Project is to ensure this is the most successful, well-adjusted generation of wounded veterans in our nation's history. We couldn't do any of this without your heartfelt support. I want you to know that my warm gratitude is shared by all of us at Wounded Warrior Project.

Saluting Your Kindness,

Adam Silva

Chief Development Officer

The full amount of your gift is tax-deductible under the Internal Revenue Code since the Wounded Warrior Project, a nonprofit organization under Section 501(c)(3), provided no goods or services of value to you in consideration of your contribution. We recommend you retain this letter as a receipt for your gift.